REPORT ON ETHICAL HACKING WORKSHOP—IN ASSOCIATION
WITH SPRING FEST(MAKEINTERN) IIT KHARAGPUR

Bhavan’s Vivekananda College Department of Computer Science - has taken
Very good initiativeto conduct two days workshop on Ethical Hacking
/Android(I0S) in association with Spring Fest Makeintern-IIT Kharagpur on 4"
&5" February 2017.

Total 73 students from from all streams of B.Sc,BCA,Bcom participated
actively and could enhance their skills in Android and learn Ethical Hacking.
There is a-l:so Hands on training in Android which could help students on
Upgrading their Technical skills.

Students gave very good feedback about workshop and asked for more in future




